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Following the Government’s recent announcement on its decision to modify licences under 
the terms of the Leisure Areas (Licensing) Act, the Government wishes to make it clear for 
the avoidance of doubt that this decision does not in any way impact on the closing times 
of establishments within the designated leisure areas. 
 
This decision was taken in order to protect residential neighbours in the vicinity of these 
areas from unreasonable noise disturbance. 
 
 


